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Regarding Today’s Reports 
 
There has been a report today in a news organization stating that JVC KENWOOD Holdings, Inc. 

(JVC Kenwood) intends to amend its past financial results. However, as announced in JVC 
Kenwood’s press release dated January 4, 2010 — Notice on the Reexamination of Losses Posted in 
the Second Quarter, Establishment of Investigation Committee and Delay in JVC’s Submission of 
Interim Report — JVC Kenwood has established an Investigation Committee that includes outside 
experts, and is in the process of reexamining losses that its consolidated subsidiary posted in the 
second quarter of the fiscal year ending March 2010. Accordingly, nothing has been decided at 
present yet regarding this matter. 

If JVC Kenwood finds some issues that should be disclosed with respect to the result of 
investigation, it will immediately disclose them. 
 


